
Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Pe, New Mexico

Dear Laura Gilpin:

I was going through my correspondence today and noticed that 
I had not heard from you about the Wittick photographs since 
March 4. It occurred to me that perhaps you had not received 
ray second letter in which I answered certain questions you 
had asked me in your reply to my first letter. The black 
thought also crossed my mind that you were having trouble with 
the Laboratory of Anthropology in getting the Wittick negatives 
Actually I hope neither of these has happened and that we will 
be getting the prints rather soon. We have reached a stage in 
the work on our book where the Wittick photographs will be of 
great help.

Sincerely,

52 Garden Street
Cambridge 38, Massachusetts

27 April 1962


